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Wisconsin’s Fall Primary Election is on Tuesday, August 14th. Make a plan to make your
voice heard.

MADISON, WI — Senator Jennifer Shilling (D-La Crosse) offered the weekly Democratic radio
address today.

The audio file of this week’s address can be found here .

A written transcript of the address is below:

“Wisconsin’s Fall Primary Election is just around the corner! | know, | know, you’re in the midst
of summer fun. But on Tuesday, August 14th, voters have the opportunity to head to the polls
and make their voices heard.



http://media2.legis.wisconsin.gov/multimedia/Sen32/shillingradio080918.mp3
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“Casting a ballot only takes a minute and it's the most effective way you can get involved in
shaping our Democracy.

“For help finding your polling place, checking your registration status or seeing what’s on your
ballot, visit MyVote.WI.Gov. Again, that's MyVote.WI.Gov.

“Make a plan to make your voice heard this election season.

“Get out and vote on Tuesday, August 14th! Then you can get back to your summer fun!”
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